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City Hires City Secretary – Lisa Wilson 
 

Copperas Cove, Texas – The City of Copperas Cove is pleased to announce Ms. Lisa Wilson 
has accepted the position of City Secretary and will transition to her new position on Monday, 
July 23, 2018. 
 
Lisa was born in Killeen, TX and grew up in the Central Texas area. She graduated from 
Copperas Cove High School in 1985 and later attended Central Texas College where she 
majored in Business. After spending 19 years in banking, Lisa joined the City of Copperas 
Cove in 2004 as the Deputy City Secretary.  
 
During her career with the City, Lisa has gained a great deal of experience while working in 
several different departments, to include Utilities Administration, Planning, Public Works, and 
the City Manager’s Office. She has also served on various City committees. Lisa enjoys 
physical fitness and exercise, as well as spending time with family in her spare time.  
 
Lisa can be located at City Hall, 914 S. Main Street, Suite C, and contacted at 
lwilson@copperascovetx.gov or (254)547-4221. 
 
Questions should be directed to Public Information Officer Kevin Keller at 
kkeller@copperascovetx.gov or (254)547-4221. 
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